
High School News: 

Elder Shadow Days – Current 8th grade students are invited to visit Elder and shadow a current 
Panther! Shadowing is the best way for a prospective student to experience a day at Elder! To 
schedule your visit go to www.elderhs.org/shadow. 

Additional Shadow Day Now Available at Mercy McAuley! 
Due to the volume of Shadow Day requests at Mercy McAuley, an additional date has 
been added on Thursday, November 16. Remaining Shadow days are November 10 
and 16. Register at www.mercymcauley.org/shadow. (See flyer.) 

 

 

http://www.elderhs.org/shadow
http://www.mercymcauley.org/shadow


 

 



PURCELL MARION 

• SHADOW VISITS - Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays - September 12 
through December 14 

• PRIORITY REGISTRATION DEADLINE - Friday, December 1 (link to 
apply: https://www.purcellmarian.org/admissions/the-admissions-process/) 

• Visit https://www.purcellmarian.org/ibelong to learn more and to schedule 
your visits! 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT SAINT URSULA ACADEMY FOR PROSPECTIVE 
STUDENTS:  Attention Future Bulldogs: Saint Ursula Academy has planned multiple 
events throughout the next few months to help you learn more about the advantages 
of a Saint Ursula Academy education.  Please join us for a Shadow Day, athletic event, 
theater performance, and/or information session and discover why so many girls 
around the tri-state choose SUA for their high school education. 

• SHADOW DAYS - September-December -  During your Shadow Day, visit classes, 
take a tour of our campus, have lunch, meet future teachers and be a Bulldog 
for the day! 

• WALKABOUT WEDNESDAYS - Various Dates through November -  Tours for 
Prospective Families 

 

https://www.purcellmarian.org/admissions/the-admissions-process/
https://www.purcellmarian.org/ibelong


 

 



 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 



 

SCHEDULE YOUR SHADOW VISIT (8th Graders Only) –  

One of the best ways to learn about St. Xavier is by visiting. Through our shadowing program, 8th 

graders learn first-hand what a typical day for a St. Xavier student is like. From 8:30 a.m. to as late 

as 3:45 p.m., students will participate in classes, walk our campus, hear us pray together, have 

lunch, and experience the energy and excitement that make St. X the best educational experience in 

Cincinnati. Additionally, from 8:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. parents will have the opportunity to hear a 

presentation from a St. Xavier administrator and take a tour of our campus. ONLY A FEW DAYS 

REMAIN OPEN - please schedule your visit today by registering here.  

  

 

https://www.stxavier.org/admissions/visit
https://www.stxavier.org/admissions/visit


 


